
Carclaze Newsletter - Autumn Term  - 30 November 2024 

Email: emoseley@car.celtrust.org or head@car.celtrust.org 

acolwill@car.celtrust.org 

For mental health support 

slenz-williams@car.celtrust.org 

For safeguarding concerns 

primarysafeguarding@car.celtrust.org 

Telephone: 01726 74194 - Wraparound Care (after hours) 07821595894 

Website: www.carclazesch.org - Head Teacher: Mr Simon Pollard  

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Tomorrow is the Christmas Fair, the Friends of Carclaze and school staff have been 
working hard to being you a lovely event that will mark the beginning of the    
countdown to Christmas in the school. 

 

The Fair starts at 1.00 pm with a performance by the choir and the stalls will open 
after they've finished singing. The event will end with the raffle at just before 3.00 
pm. 

 

Thank you for all your contributions in the shape of jam jars, bottles and purchased 
raffle tickets. 

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to everyone who 
has supported Asda's Cash pots for school. We currently have £1400 and there is one 
day left to go! 

 

Best wishes 

 

Simon 

  

Simon Pollard 

Executive Head Teacher 

Cornwall Education Learning Trust (CELT) 



Diary Dates 

Wednesday 4 December - Choir Trip to Truro for Radio Cornwall Christmas Celebration.  See letters home.  

Monday 9 December - Foundation Stage Nativity Play - 2.00pm 

Wednesday 10 December - Foundation Stage Nativity Play - 9.15am 

Wednesday 11 December - Foundation Stage Christmas Party - children can come to 

school in sensible party clothes and shoes.   

Thursday 12 December - Choir Singing at Carclaze Chapel.  See letters home from Mrs 

Wright.   

Monday 16 December - Year 2 Christmas Party in the afternoon.  Further information to follow. 

Phase 2  (Year 1, 2 and 3) Christmas Nativity - 18 December 2024 at 2.15pm 

Dress Rehearsals will take place the week before - Please have costumes to school in a named bag by     

Friday 13 December.  

Phase 3 Christmas Performance (Years4, 5 and 6)  - 18 December at 9.15am 

Friday 20 December - Year 6 Christmas Party.  Further information to follow.  

Friday 20 December 2024 - Last Day of Autumn Term.  Please note - this will be a normal, full day in 

School with the same finish times.  Please note - There will be NO BUSY BEES ON FRIDAY 20 DECEMBER 

2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 2024/2025 and 2025/2026 

Term Dates for the next 2 academic years are now available on the school website.  Please visit 

www.carclazesch.org and select the ‘calendar’ to see forthcoming dates.   

Please note - school will no longer have early closures at the end of each term (previously 1.00 at       

Christmas, Easter and Summer terms).  These will now be full school days. 

 



Certificate Winners 

 

Pisky Cove - Celebrating B.Knowles and M. Gray for embracing the role of explorer. 

Perranporth - B.Rowe for making an effort to sparkle in writing.  O.Persaud for having a 

fabulous week, working hard and playing in a positive way. 

Carlyon Bay - P.Rickard for his effort and concentration when writing his BFG drink   

recipe.  

Hemmick - T.Honey for his creative writing ideas in English.  Times Tables Champions - 

C.Hicks and E.Bundy 

 



Charlestown 89% 

Polkerris 95% 

Pisky Cove 92% 

Porthpean 95% 

Greenaway 93% 

Mawgan Porth 93% 

Carlyon Bay 91% 

Perranporth 96% 

Harlyn Bay 97% 

Sennen 96% 

Bamaluz 98% 

Porthluney 90% 

Hemmick 94% 

Polzeath 96% 

Well Done 
BAMALUZ   

Class 
Who have won 

this weeks          
attendance 

award. 
 

Enjoy your  
extra 10 minutes  

playtime! 

Weekly Update 

!Attendance Matters! 



Lateness 

The gates close at 8.40 ready for registration at 
8.45. If you know you will miss registration, please 

call the office so we know when to expect you. 

!Attendance Matters! 

The attendance policy is available for you to 
have a read through on our website.   

Routine appointments should be booked out of 
school hours whenever possible. We 

acknowledge that some appointments are         
unavoidably in school time or are difficult to 

come by. In that instance, please kindly pop to 
the office and show the appointment confirmation 

to us or you can simply screenshot your                 
appointment and send a copy to -                      

ktaylor@car.celtrust.org  

Exceptional leave requests 

These forms are to be used for any instance 
in which you require your child to be       
absent from school. Not just holidays. 

Please come and see us in the office for a 
hard copy if you need one and an           

electronic copy has been sent via email to            
everyone. 




